
Monday, February 10th, 2025
6:30 p.m.

Fairfield Woods Branch Library
Head of Adult Services Philip Bahr first introduced Cut the Cord to Fairfield back in
2014. The last update happened during the pandemic on Zoom in 2020. A lot has
changed in 5 years, so register and let's get talking. Philip has lived without cable TV
for over 16 years and is constantly fascinated and occasionally frustrated by our
world of à la carte streaming.

Cut the
Cord 2025

Topics to be covered include:
* Quick intro streaming media vs. cable * Wi-Fi choices in
Fairfield * Still want live TV? Antenna? TV Streamers? * Does my
TV already have app capability? * Streamers: Big Stand Alone,
Niche, and Freebies * Local Programming * Sports * and more!


